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We	support	the	increase	in	the	NSW	solar	feed-in	tariff.	
By	contributing	power	to	the	grid,	we	are	doing	our	share	of	taking	the	load	off	
existing	power	stations	and	reducing	the	need	to	build	more.	We	contribute	to	
the	community	in	terms	of	cleaner	air,	cleaner	water,	reduced	health	problems	
(how	many	coal	miners	have	recently	been	diagnosed	with	black	lung	in	
Australia?)	and	have	invested	in	a	renewable	future.	We	support	a	return	to	a	
fairer	feed	in	tariff	for	providing	power	to	the	community,	that	is	in	line	with	the	
wholesale	price	of	electricity.	With	the	increase	in	tariff,	we	are	in	turn	able	to	
invest	more	in	expanding	solar	infrastructure,	just	as	other	power	companies	do.	
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